Newsletter

Maple Class

Friday 24th January 2025

Our skills in PE have been improving and we are gaining more confidence each time. This week we changed the rotation of our slopes so we had to climb up and down each one and also tried the medium size gym box, some of us were brave enough to jump off!

We also did well responding to visual to jump on the mat.

This week in learning time we have learnt about Holi festival. We have completed lots of activities with bright colours and made some beautiful artwork with brightly coloured tissue paper.

We were excited to get a new OT spinner in class this week. Nearly everyone has loved it and we have worked well waiting and taking turns.

